
Dear Md Legislator, 
 
For 10 years I have worked providing support, counseling, material assistance and education to 
pregnant women and their families. Those who have aborted their children are devastated at 
their loss. We work compassionately to help them gain again a true hope for their new families. 
I often say to these beautiful women I am so sorry that our society encouraged you, when you 
were vulnerable, to abort your unplanned child. Instead we, as a society, ought to be cherishing 
you and your unborn child throughout every moment of your pregnancy and helping you to 
succeed or to perhaps offer your child to prospective adoptive parents. Our society in Maryland 
can live this good way. Please say no to abortion and yes to love of our neighbor.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marie Fitzhugh  
443-797-9960 


